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April 30th, 1925.

President L. C. Klinck, 
University of British Columbia, 
Vancouver, B. C.

\

Dear President Klinck

Thank you very much for your 
letter of April 24th with reference to tKe opening 
date of your new university buildings.

I would much refer to go on 
the 15th and 16th of October. Our Founder’s Day 
ceremonies take place on the 6th of October, which 
is the anniversary of the birth of James McGill, 
and I would like to be here at that time.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.
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